
From: Victoria Taylor <avtaylor78@gmail.com> 

Sent: Tuesday, May 05, 2020 8:26 AM 

To: cityclerk@kalama.com 

Subject: Open the economy 

 

 I am asking that our city council help stand up for the constitutional 

rights of the people. I believe that  

there is not currently an emergency that warrants this lock-in of the 

people and small businesses.  

 For example I have pretty much gone about my life like normal during 

this time. But instead of  

supporting small business I am forced to get my needs met at Walmart or 

order what I need from  

Amazon. Instead of taking my dogs to the local groomers I have to take 

them to Petco.  

Please tell me the difference.  

Why ?  Do not small business have the abilities to be smart and cautious? 

I do not fear this virus. I do fear the overreach of the government and 

especially the governor of  

Washington himself.  

You are here to represent us the people and from what I am seeing and 

hearing from others the major  

feel the same as I do.  

 

Thank you for your time, 

 

Ada Taylor 


